
 

Environment Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Environment Select Committee was held on Monday, 10th December, 
2012. 
 
Present:   Cllr Nigel Cooke(Chairman), Cllr Evaline Cunningham(Vice Cllr David Wilburn), Cllr Derrick Brown, 
Cllr Ray McCall, Cllr Mrs Maureen Rigg, Cllr Steve Walmsley, Cllr Mick Womphrey. 
 
Officers:  Neil Ellison(DNS), Michelle Jones and Kirsty Wannop(LDS) 
 
Also in attendance:   None  
 
Apologies:   Cllr David Wilburn(Vice-Chairman), Cllr Bill Woodhead 
 
 

ENV 
48/12 
 

Evacuation Procedure 
 
The evacuation procedure was noted. 
 

ENV 
49/12 
 

Declarations of Interest 
 
Cllr Evaline Cunning declared a personal interest in item 5 Scutiny Review of 
Affodable Warmth as her son worked for Go Warm. 
 

ENV 
50/12 
 

Draft Minutes - 26th November 2012 
 
Consideration was given to the minutes of the meeting held on 26th November 
2012. 
 
AGREED that the minutes be approved. 
 

ENV 
51/12 
 

Scrutiny Review of Affordable Warmth 
 
Consideration was given to the draft report for the Scurtiny Review of Affordable 
Warmth. Members considered each recommendation individually and agreed 
the final report. 
 
AGREED that the final report be accepted and forwarded to Executive Scrutiny 
Committee, prior to submission to Cabinet for approval.  
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52/12 
 

Work Programme 
 
The next Committee meeting was 21st January 2013 and would consider the 
Community Safety and Security Services scope for the next review. 
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53/12 
 

Chair's Update 
 
The Chair had nothing to update. 
 

 
 

  


